
 
 

Banarsidas Chandiwala Institute of Information Technology, New Delhi 
 

Dated: 12.08.2015 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 
The counselling of the candidates for filling up the remaining seats for 3 years 
MCA Programme which was earlier scheduled to be held on 13.08.2015 at 10 
AM in the Institute is rescheduled and would be held on 14.08.2015 at 10 AM in 
the Institute.  Other contents of notification displayed earlier in this regard will 
remain the same. 

 
 
 

( Dr. J S Sehra ) 
 Director 

 

 
 


